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Elementary Principal’s Report

Mileage Club
Mr. Brown, Mrs. Anderson, and Mrs. Hikel have been instrumental in our Mileage club!

We started this year again with a great turnout and the kids are already logging high
numbers. Related to this and
Upcoming...Thursday, Nov. 16th is our 3rd Annual
Turkey Trot for the kids! Be prepared to be blown
away at how far the different grades run right
before our Thanksgiving Break. Thank you to
everyone helping!

Elementary Performances and Events
We want to thank all of the parents, students and
teachers for the
amazing fall
events. The ABC
Superhero Parade with the Kindergarten was so special
in it's inaugural year! We were so blessed and Thankful
to our First Graders for giving us the performance of a
lifetime at our Thankfulness Concert! And we are
looking forward immensely to the Kindergarten Circus
and the Family Feast Day!

Pumpkin Contest
The classes were so creative this year with our pumpkin contest. Thank you to

everyone who donated to the contest and all the special designs, from cows to kittycats,
pigs and more! It was even more special to have the pumpkins out for our Parent
-Teacher conferences for all to see. Thank you Kids!





